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The work on the Harbor was done the week of December 13th.  Six dead and dying trees were taken down and removed.  The stumps from five of them and two stumps in the field were dug up.  One stump was left because it was close to the electric line. The Rip Rap was put down on the sides of the Harbor exit.  Loam was spread, seeded, and covered.

You have received the changes Millie suggested to the Waterfront Policy.

We have three Canoe/Kayak spaces left.  Twelve were new requests.  I have not heard yet from thirteen who had spaces last year.  

I have a couple more requests for slips than we have room for.


Mary-Ellen Moroney, Harbormaster
 

